
  

 

22 January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 12 Mock Examinations  
  
Year 12 students will be sitting their first mock examinations during the week beginning 19 
February.  We want students to take these seriously as they will start to inform them of their target 
grades and their projected university/future job applications.  We will use the data collected from 
these to have meaningful discussions with the students about their futures and what they are hoping 
to achieve in their time with us at Foxford Sixth Form. 
  
These exams will take place in the gym or classrooms.  For morning exams, students need to arrive 
by 8:45am, and for afternoon exams, students need to arrive by 12:45pm.  
  
All examinations will take place under formal exam conditions.   
  
Students are required to be in school for their exams only.   
  
As will always be the case, students are welcome and encouraged to study and revise at school.   
  
A copy of the timetable will follow. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr J Tully 
Head of Sixth Form  


